
Thursday 27th of October

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 4, 2022

Wednesday the 26th of October Whole school swimming at Thomastown Recreation and Aquatic Centre
- Each Wednesday for 8 consecutive weeks, final date the 14th of December

Friday the 28th of October WORLD TEACHER’S DAY

Friday the 28th of October Grade 5/6 cricket

Monday the 31st of October Pupil Free Day NO SCHOOL

Tuesday the 1st of November Melbourne Cup Public Holiday NO SCHOOL

Saturday the 26th of November State Election BBQ and Cake stall

Friday the 2nd of December School Colour Run

Tuesday the 6th of December Grade 6 Graduation

Tuesday the 13th of December Statewide Year 6 to 7 orientation day

Thursday the 15th of December ‘Reservoir Views Got Talent’

Thursday the 15th of December Student-led IEP meetings 3:45pm to 7pm

Friday the 16th of December Student-led IEP meetings 9am to 2pm

Monday the 19th of December Afterschool community picnic

Tuesday the 20th of December Last day of 2022 school year, 12pm finish

Monday the 30th of January First day of Term 1 for students in years 1 to 6

Tuesday the 31st of January First day of Term 1 for Foundation students

2023 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

It has been a fun fortnight at Reservoir Views. We have had two kinder to prep orientation programs, the fire
brigade visited our prep students, our year 5 students attended the Darebin School’s NAIDOC Yarning Conference
and our whole school swimming program commenced. All of these events had to be cancelled or postponed over
the last two years and it is great to see our students enjoying these experiences again.

Our Run for Fun School Colour Run fundraising event has also commenced and so far over $4,000 has been
raised, this is amazing. Our Colour Run will take place on Friday the 2nd of December.

We have also planned 2 two-hour working bees for November and more information about these events are below.
We have the election day BBQ and cake stall on Saturday the 26th of November and are seeking volunteers for
these events.



VOLUNTEERING AT RESERVOIR VIEWS

We welcome volunteers at our school and we need volunteers! Support and volunteering can range from assisting
with fundraising events (BBQs, Discos, Colour Runs, Raffles etc) to helping in the classroom/school with
parent/carer helpers program to helping with Mother’s/Father’s/ special person’s day stalls, being a member of our
school council, participating in working bees or even spending ten minutes a week raking the soft fall mulch in our
playgrounds. There are endless opportunities to support us.

One thing every volunteer requires at our school is a valid Working With Children’s Check, whether it is a child
related or non-child related event/activty.

I encourage everyone in our community to apply for one. They are free and you can apply for one online:

https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/individuals/applicants/how-to-apply-1

WORLD TEACHER’S DAY - tomorrow!

Tomorrow is World Teacher’s Day and I would like to thank and acknowledge the incredible teaching staff at
Reservoir Views. You are amazing and have shown great resilience and commitment to our school community over
challenging times, Hats Off To You!

https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/individuals/applicants/how-to-apply-1






WORKING BEE

Please contact the office if you’re able to volunteer some time to keep our school tidy.



CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE
We are seeking assistance and donations for our Christmas raffle.

We would like to ask our community for some assistance. If you have a
contact or work for someone that could donate something towards the
raffle (big or small), we would be very grateful. We can provide you with
an official school letter if needed.

If you would like to donate something, we would love that too.

We are putting together all sorts of hampers, so we are looking for toys,
games, food that does not spoil, gardening items, vouchers, hair and
beauty items, Christmas decorations/items, kitchenware, bakeware,
stationary, art and craft items, books, sporting items……….anything!!!!!!

Tickets have been sent home and if you need more please come and see
us at the office.

KINDER TO FOUNDATION TERM  4 ORIENTATION SESSIONS
We have had two amazing orientation sessions so far. The remaining dates are below:

Orientation Session Dates:

Session 3 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 3rd November
Session 4 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 10th November
Session 5 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 17th November
Session 6 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 24th November

Parent/Guardian/Caregiver information sessions will run at the same time as the student orientation sessions.

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



RESERVOIR STOMP - Sunday the 4th of December

We are really excited to again be involved in this year’s Reservoir Stomp. The festival is a family friendly affair that
takes place at the Preston-Reservoir bowls club on the 4th of December. Our amazing music teacher Anna will
again be working with any students who would like to perform on the day.

Students, parents and staff participating in the choir will receive a complimentary pass to the Stomp.

The Reservoir Stomp crew would also like to offer a 15% discount for anyone else from the Reservoir Views
community who'd like to come along. Promo code is STOMPY22. There's an option to type this in once you add
tickets to your cart via Eventbrite.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.















































BEST LUNCHTIME EVER




